
(_

l OUISIANA f 242 onAnONot s1 ster
POWE R & LIGHT / P O. BOX 6008 * NEW OnLEANS LOUISIANA 70174 . (504) 366-2345

''00IsivsYe0u August 16, 1983
W3I83-0284
Q-3-A35.07.82

.

Mr. John T. Collins qq hh .j
,

Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuc' lear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 g gg
Arlington, Texas 76012 I gl

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 ~

Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 82

-

". Bent Control Element Assembly Rods"
Second Interim Report

REFERENCE: LP&L Letter W3I83-0186 dated May 25, 1983

Dear Mr. Collins:

The above referenced letter indicated that further information would be submitted to the
USNRC by August 16, 1983.

At the present time, sixteen CEAs have been returned to Combustion Engineering for
evalu& tion. Nine CEAs were determined to be out of specification. These CEAs were
disassembled, the affected fingers were straightened and re-inspected, and the CEAs
were re-assembled. The other seven were judged acceptable. Upon return of these CEAs,
presently scheduled for September, Combustion Engineering will re-inspect all
ninety-one as a final precaution against use of defective CEAs.

A final report will therefore be submitted to the USNRC by October 14, 1983.

Very truly ours, }

flhk- )
'

F. J. Drummond, Manager
Engineering & Technical Services
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cc: 1) Director 2) Director
! Office of Inspection & Enforcement Office of Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Information and Program Control
i Washington, D.C. 20555 U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

3) Mr. E. L. Blake 4) Mr. W. M. Stevenson
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